Fisher-Price Reannounces Recall of Rock ‘n Play Sleepers

Fisher-Price reannounces recall of all Rock ‘n Play Sleepers due to infant fatalities that have occurred
after the infants rolled from their back to their stomach or side while unrestrained, or under other
circumstances.

Since the original recall on 12 April 2019, approximately 70 additional fatalities have been reported,
which includes at least 8 fatalities that were reported to have occurred after the initial recall
announcement.
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Recalled Rock ‘n Play Sleeper

Fisher-Price is urging all customers who own the Rock ‘n Play Sleepers to stop using them
immediately and contact Mattel Singapore at +65 6235 0667, or email fprequests@directavenue.net
to find out more information on how to return the product.

For more information on this product recall consumers may visit Mattel’s website here:
https://service.mattel.com/us/recall/default.asp?recall_id=52466
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